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"'; 411 Brixton Avenue
Ste L&EbCI't, PeQe
larch 31, 19063

Dear Mr, Milon,

Thank-you for your card, and the cphemeris on Comet Alcock,

1963 be I have not seen the comet myself yet, as I have been busy
traveling lately. I just returncd to southern Canada aftcr working

in thc north. However, I will scarch for it on the next clear night.

Yes, thc Comct and Nova Section of the Royal Astronomical
Society of Canada would be intercsted in receiving elements on
new comets, At present, I subscribe to both the Harvard Announce=
ment cards, and the Circulars of the BEritish Astronomical Association,
F but your ephcmeris rcached me first.

' Ineclosed ig the latest "Bulletin" of the Comet & Ilova Scctiona

Best regards, and good observing,
Cﬁffi%;:;)

National Coordinator
Conet and Nova Section

Royal Astronomical Socicty of Canada




